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Bourns® Sensors & Controls Product Line
Announces the Release of our New Pro Audio Multimedia Webpage

Riverside, California - June 30, 2010 - 
Bourns® Sensors and Controls Product Line 
is pleased to announce the release of our 
new Pro Audio Multimedia Webpage in 
continuing support of our focus on the 
Professional Audio Market.  Sensors and 
Controls continues to expand its portfolio of 
products to meet the needs of our Pro Audio 
customers, providing guitar potentiometers, 
commercial panel controls, slide potentio-
meters and rotary encoders with a variety 
of options most frequently requested.

Bourns® Sensors and Controls Product Line 
is committed to providing the Pro Audio 
Industry with reliable components for 
reliable sound.  For all of your Pro Audio 
component solutions, please visit our new 
multimedia webpage that now includes 
interviews conducted at the 2010 Winter 
NAMM Show and a listing of distributors 
who carry our Pro Audio products.

http://www.bourns.com/proaudio/



